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Hope you are all staying safe and healthy! Can you believe it is already November?! With that
being said, it is time to send out the Holiday Schedule for both trash and recycle service for
the remainder of 2021.

Thanksgiving Week—November 22nd-27th: If your NORMAL scheduled pick up falls on Monday,
Tuesday, or Wednesday service will remain the SAME for both trash and recycle.

For those of you that have NORMAL service on Thursday’s your pickup will be moved to
Friday, November 26th.

For those of you that have NORMAL service on Friday’s your pickup will be moved to Saturday,
November 27th,

Christmas & New Years Week—December 20th-31st: Service will remain completely NORMAL for
the last two weeks of the year since both Christmas and New Years Day fall on a Saturday.

Wishing everyone a safe and wonderful Holiday Season!!
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